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Dates for the Diary 

*All dates subject to change* 

Term 4 
 
Friday 4 March 
Quiz night (Parents only) TBC 
 
Friday 8 April 
Easter Egg Hunt 
 

Term 5 
 
Thursday 26 May 
Mid-Season Disco  
 

Term 6 
 
Thursday 7 July 
Summer Disco/Year 6 Leavers 
Disco 
 
Friday 8 July/Saturday 9 July 
TBC 
Summer Fayre (joint with 
Infants) 

TERM 4 ALREADY       
 

How are we in term 4 already!!  It seems that this school year is flying by too 
quickly with only three terms to put on events and raise more money for the 
children and school. 

EVENT UPDATE 
 
Not much to add to the below as the two recent planned events were cancelled 
due to Store Eunice making an appearance.  

 

Christmas Cards 
UPDATE – The total of orders placed was 165 therefore this raised £165 for the 
school. 

 

Wreath Making Event 
This was a Sell Out event!  Thank you to all that purchased a ticket and attended.  
It was a great evening with fantastic wreaths made.  This event raised £330.20 

and was enjoyed by many! 
 

Elfridges Week 

As always, the children love visiting Elfridges on the lead up to Christmas.  We 
had some fantastic gifts on offer for the children to buy for their family/friends.  
Thank you so much to all the children that purchased gifts at Elfridges this year.  
We hope you enjoyed opening your presents on Christmas Day and were pleased 
with your gifts.  We are pleased that the event raised £786.51! 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Holding the Christmas Fayre as a joint event and with it being outside was a first 
for both schools and what a success!  We were slightly concerned when it started 
raining at set up but this quickly blew over and didn’t put a stop to the event.  The 
Christmas market feel with the festive lighting, hot/cold beverages, games stalls, 
craft stalls and Santa’s grotto was very well received by all that visited.  Thank 
you to everyone that gave up their time to man a stall and/or help with set 
up/take down, your help was gratefully received.  The Christmas Fayre raised in 
total £2190.50 and this was spilt between both schools raising them £1095.25 
each! 

   IDEAS WELCOME   
 
If you have any ideas on events you would like us to potentially run to help 
raise money, then please do get in contact.  We are ALWAYS open to new 
ideas! 
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UPCOMING CONFIRMED TERM 4 EVENTS 
 

 
 RESCHEDULED - Donut Sale – The PTA will be selling donuts after school on 

Friday 4 March under the tree. 

 

 Quiz Night will take place on Friday 4 March, 730pm for 8pm start.  If 
you fancy a night out without the children and test your general knowledge, then 
enter a team at www.pta-events.co.uk/bhjsa and join us.  There will be 
alcoholic/soft drinks to purchase and for the winners there will be a prize! 

 

 Easter Egg Hunt will take place after school on Friday 8 April.  More 

details to follow. 
 
 

 
       
 
  

POTENTIAL TERM 5 EVENTS 
 

 Mid-Season Disco details to follow. 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
    
    
 
  

WHAT MONEY HAS BEEN RAISED, SPENT & POTENTIAL PURCHASES 
 
The events have raised a total of £2376.96.  So far this has been spent on: 
 
*Explorer Dome £900 
*New books for use in school £3000 
 
After speaking with Mrs Serle, she has expressed in the upcoming months that she would like to purchase: 
*15 x ipads for use in school £4087 
*ipad storage system £700 
 
We will also be using some money for the year 6 leavers celebrations by contributing towards hoodies, providing them 
with a leavers gift along with pizza at the leavers disco. 
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